From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:11:35 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 5:32 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Hayley Daignault

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Hydro one

-- Address --

-- Comments --

In these times of covid it is quite hard to swallow that a company that already gets so much and so much for their
stockholders that they would gouge the little man even more. Shame on you! I have difficulties paying the bill as it
is let alone increase it more!

-- Attachment --





